
 

 Do you want to have a voice that influences 

local services and policy?  

  Do you want to meet other parents and work 

together to make a difference? 

 Do you want to be part of a group that listens  

and amplifies the voices of parent carers? 

We are pleased to be able to bring parents of 

children and young people with Special 

Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

together face to face to discuss setting up a 

new group for parents living in the Royal 

Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead. 

Join us to develop parent participation and 
agree what we want to achieve. 

Tuesday March 1st 2022 

10.00am to 2.00pm with lunch provided 

At the Maidenhead Quaker Meeting House 

14 West Street, Maidenhead SL6 1RL 

Please book a place and for more information 
contact Katie:  kctraining@hotmail.co.uk 


